
   
 
 
 
24th November 2023  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This half term is certainly whizzing by and we are beginning to ‘gently’ think about 
Christmas, while maximising the learning time we have left before we hit a busy week of 
Christmas nativities and carols. We now have tickets available for all of our performances 
and these can be requested using he links below: 

• Acorns Nativity – Thursday 14th December. Performances at 9.30am and 2pm. 

Click HERE to request tickets. 

• Seedlings & Buds (It’s A Baby) – Tuesday 12th December. Performances at 9.30am 

and 2pm. Click HERE to request tickets. 

• Key Stage 2 Carol Concerts – Wednesday 13th December. Performances at 

1.45pm and 6pm. Click HERE to request tickets 

 
Please note that, in order to help us prepare for these, the last week of clubs for this term 
will be next week. 
 
As always there have been many highlights this week. Our assembly focused on 
resourcefulness and a chair (ask your children what they can remember!). 
 
Pupil Parliament have had a BRILLIANT meeting and have been thinking about how we can 
continue to improve our outside areas. They are very keen to develop a section of our grass 
area to make it a nature and learning area. They are hoping that we might have some 
people or contacts within our community who might be able to help! 
 
Yesterday our football team had another great win. This time away against Mithian school, 
as in our previous games everyone that took part contributed to a fantastic all-round team 
performance. We are now three wins from three games in our league games! 
 
This morning a number of our Mighty Oaks stretched their brains and tested their general 
knowledge in a quiz at Richard Lander School. Everyone that took part was a real credit to 
the school – WELL DONE! 
 
I hope you all have a great weekend. 
 
  
 
 
Mr Hick   

https://forms.gle/bwZEKnYfeZs4PV3G8
https://forms.gle/8mrbubNdhhoMJwUA8
https://forms.gle/qk3NcwdaBqMfMYUN9


 
Happy News! Good to share/read with your children 
 

 
  



Time 2 Move! 

Active Cornwall have launched the Time2Move Holiday Programme for Christmas 2023. Funded by 

the Department for Education under the Holiday Activities and Food Programme, all children eligible 

for benefits related free school meals can access a funded place to attend where they will also 

receive a hot meal. 

 

 

 

Parking 

We have been aware of growing issues around the school at both the 

beginning and the end of the day with regard to parking. Often a lot of 

this parking is not related to school but rather events that may be 

happening in the church or the village hall. However, please can you avoid 

parking on the yellow lines outside of the school and also on the corner of 

the entrance to the car park. Parking in these areas is causing a danger to 

our children. 4 (Bur Oaks) 

 



Family Worker Drop In Sessions 
 
We are really pleased to be welcoming Annie Fearn from the Early Help Hub Team to our 
school on Monday morning. If you have a question which you think Annie might be able to 
help you with then please do drop in. 

 
 
Bur Oaks 
 
As you will all be aware, Miss Hoare is expecting a baby and we are all very excited for her 
and her family. I am delighted to be able to let you know that we have appointed Mr Lara, 
an experienced teacher, to cover Miss Hoare’s period of maternity leave. Mr Lara will 
officially join our school in the new year but will have some transition days with Miss 



Hoare before she leaves us. Mr Lara will teach Bur Oaks over the full week but Miss Alston 
will still remain as part of our school, working across all of our classes, as well as providing 
some interventions and tutoring.  
 
 
Swimming – rapidly approaching – Y4  

We are really pleased that we will be able to take our Y4 children (Bur Oaks) 

swimming in over a two-week block – week beginning 27th November and 4th 

December. The children will swim every morning at Truro Leisure Centre and will be taught 

by trained swimming instructors. We will travel by coach each day and hope that 

parents/carers will be able contribute towards the cost of transport through ParentPay at an 

equivalent of £2.50 per day. 

The children will need a swimming hat, goggles and a towel for these sessions.  

This means that the only day that the children will need a PE kit on during this period in year 

4 is a Monday.  

From the PTA  

 

HUGE thank you to everyone who came along to support the Christmas Fayre event last 

weekend.  We hope to be able to share with you how much we raised next week once 

everything is counted up!  

 

BAG2SCHOOL - Thursday 30th November  

If you are having a pre christmas clear out please consider donating to our bag2school 

fundraiser. 

There are bags at school reception if you need them.  Bags to be dropped off on 

Thursday morning before 9am.  

For a full list of what they can and cannot accept please visit here What We Collect | 

Bag2School 

 
 
  

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect
https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect


 
 

Dates For Your Diary  

27.11.23 Year 4 Two Week Swimming Block begins. 

12.12.23 Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Nativity – 9.30am and 2pm  

13.12.23 Christmas Lunch 

13.12.23 Christmas Carol Concerts (key stage 2) – 1:45pm and 6pm 

14.12.23 Reception Christmas Nativity - 9.30am and 2pm  

19.12.23 End of autumn term 

3.1.24 INSET Day 

4.1.24 Start of spring term 

 
 
 
 
 

ACORNS Barnaby & Savannah 

SEEDLINGS Delilah & Alfie 

BUDS Harvey & Florence 

YOUNG OAKS Oscar & Arthur 

BUR OAKS April & Arbrey 

RED OAKS Ella & Lottie 

MIGHTY OAKS Mariah & Alfie 

 

 

 

 

GOLDEN AWARD WINNERS 



 

 





 

 



 

 



 

 


